
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
June 22, 2022 

 

Construction on 19th Avenue SE & Lakeland Drive SE from 1st Street S to Willmar Avenue SE is 

scheduled to begin June 27, 2022.  The road will remain open to traffic but will be narrowed 

to single lane two-way traffic using construction signage and barrels. Motorists should expect 

delays and plan for an alternate route. The project location can be seen in the attached  

Figure 1. 

 

Access to residential and business driveways will remain open throughout the construction 

process except during any concrete curb & gutter repairs within driveway accesses. 

Construction is expected to be completed by mid-August. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause you. Thank you for you cooperation and 

understanding throughout the process of improving your street and utilities!  

 

Please visit the project website for project updates and further information on the project as it 

progresses. 

 

WillmarConstruction.com 
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19TH AVE SE & LAKELAND DR SE MILL & OVERLAY
CITY OF WILLMAR

FIGURE 1: PROJECT LOCATION
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